
PUBLIC WORKSHOP
Thursday, September 22, 6:00 pm

City Hall | First Floor Commission Chambers| 100 N Andrews Avenue

FOLLOW-UP INFORMATIONAL MEETING
Wednesday, September 28, 5:00 pm

City Hall | First Floor Commission Chambers| 100 N Andrews Avenue

The City of Fort Lauderdale will host a public workshop on Thursday, September 22 to discuss 
the proposed vacation rental ordinance. Neighbors, property owners, and stakeholders are 
welcome and encouraged to attend and provide input. A follow-up informational meeting will 
take place on September 28 to review any proposed changes. The vacation rental ordinance 
is scheduled to be presented to the City Commission at the regular meeting on Wednesday, 
October 5, 2016.

For more information, please visit www.fortlauderdale.gov/vacationrentals.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 

(954) 828-4755 or email publicaffairs@fortlauderdale.gov.
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